
PSSCYour
Let’s Celebrate our Community!
Nashwaak Valley School Newsletter November - 2024 Parent School Support Committee

Let’s Keep it to 50
 
NVS has a new basketball hoop! Many thanks
to our Home and School members for their many
contributions to make this project a reality. 

A Special thanks to Mr. Tom Moss of Moss & 
Sons Ltd. for installing our new basketball hoop! 
 
Did you know, you can access the outdoor facilities
at NVS when school is out? Please visit and enjoy 
the hoops, Gaga ball pit, and forest playground!

Let’s Play!

Many of our little black bear students and their
families live near our school. Being a rural area it can 
be dangerous to walk the road if motorists decide to 
speed. Community members are reminded that the 
speed limit in the school area is  50km/hr and are 
encouraged to slow down. Thanks for keeping our
little bears safe!

Wellness Survey

NVS Core Leadership
NVS has a core leadership team responsible for
implementing and improving learning outcomes. 
The team consists of Mrs. MacPherson, Mrs. Delaney
-Thompson and Ms. Martin!  School Improvement is
their jam and they are participating in a new  book 
study on;  The 4 Disciplines of Execution for 
Educators -Achieving Your Wildly Important Goal.

Did you know you can access the current  school 
cirriculum online by visiting; https://www2.gnb.ca/
content/gnb/en/departments/education/elcc/
content/curriculum/curriculum_framework.html

Grade 4 and 5 students are participating in the New 
Brunswick Health Council Student Wellness and 
Education Survey  from November 18-25.  
Feedback from our Black Bears will help identify
needs and assets in student wellness. Results of the
survey will be made available in the future and used
to make Nashwaak Valley School the Place to BE! 

Newly Paved Rte. 628
and Tra�c Signs
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Contact Us :
nashwaakvalleyelementary@nbed.nb.ca

Learn More
About Us!Get Outside Day at Nashwaak Valley School was 

held in partnership with Ducks Unlimited Canada
Atlantic, Canadian Parks and Wilderness Society 
New Brunswick - CPAWS NB , The Nashwaak 
Watershed Association Inc. and The Gaia Project . 

18 outdoor programs  were delivered to all the 
classes in the school. 

A very special Thank You to Francie at Nature NB. nashwaakvalley.nbed.ca/topics/pssc/

BY THE BELL

Gibson and Andrew Mathis

Last month Gibson's dad Andrew visited Mrs. Kolada's
class to talk about beekeeping. The kids were fascinated
 to learn about queen bees, had fun playing with the 
smoker, and got to sample some local honey. The class 
made a wonderful card for Andrew to thank him for his 
visit and share what they learned. 

Let’s Bee Friends
In a commitment made in May of 2023 ASD-W 
has secured the organisation of  Porter O’ Brien
to obtain feedback from families, sta�,  the
public, and business community regarding the 
Wednesday/Friday scenario for elementary 
schools in Fredericton and Oromocto, and the
impact this has on bell-schedules.

Consultants will collect information using an 
electronic anonymous survey to be shared with
families, sta�, community organizations, and 
other relevant stakeholders during the week of 
November 18, 2024. This survey will remain 
open until the end of the workday of Dec 20, 
2024. So please check your email and take this 
opportunity to have your voices heard.

For those who wish to complete the survey but 
are unable to do so electronically, arrangements
will be made at your local school to participate.


